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Mr. Lloyd K. Marbet
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Forelaws on Board '

19142 S. Bakers Ferry Road
Boring, Oregon 97009

.

In the Matter of
PORTLAND GEilERAL ELECTRIC COMPANY

(Pebble Springs Nuclear Plant, Units 1 & 2)
Docket Nos. 50-514 & 50-51'i

Dear Lloyd:

Pursuant to your request made during our telephone conversation on
' February 29, 1980, I am enclosing a copy of the following document:

.

" Radiological- Assessment of the Wyh1 Nuclear Power Plant - NRC
Translation 520".

The NRC Staff's final response to the above described document is in progress.
I am advised that the response will be available at around the end of this
month. I will forward you a copy of the response at such time as I am
able to obtain a copy.

Also enclosed, as ~ requested, is an extra copy of the Rogovin Report (Volume
1).

Sincerely,
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Bernard M. Bordenick
Counsel for NRC Staff

cc w/o enclosures:
Warren Hastings, Esq.
Richard Sandvik, Esq.
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